
SPAC Spring 2019 Requested Foci 
 
As the SPAC begins work for the Spring 19 semester, the President’s Cabinet requests a focus 
on the following items. Some of these items will stretch beyond the spring. 
 
I ask that the group provides me, through Associate Provost Garrick Duhaney and Assistant 
Provost Deb Gould, monthly updates on progress, barriers, and questions. I would also like to 
attend 1-2 meetings with the group in the spring and subsequent semesters. 
 
  
 
Sustainability - Examine the Strategic Plan to forefront sustainability (organizational, human, 
and environmental). Consider how sustainability might become more present in the iterative 
process. Make recommendations by summer ’19. 
 
Retention – Develop a plan to gather necessary information and data related to retention 
decreases for students and for faculty. Work with other units to begin that process. Use data 
gathered to make recommendations regarding mid and long-term needs. Ongoing through AY 
19-20. 
 
Middle States – Work with the Middle States Steering Committee and chairs to collect and 
interpret data for the upcoming self-study.  Give particular consideration to elements of the 
strategic plan and evidence of work completed. Consideration should be given to being sure 
each standard has one liaison to the group. Ongoing through report submission.  
 
Excellence in Academic Advising – Offer support, as possible, to Dante Cantu, Lucy Walker, and 
the staff of the OAA and CSS in the EAA process. This may involve facilitating conversations with 
campus communities, gathering or interpreting data, etc. Ongoing through AY 19-20. 
 
 
 
 


